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Dear Parents & Families, 
 Welcome back to the beginning of a 
new term and we hope that everyone has 
enjoyed a restful break and kept warm!  
SPECIALIST PROGRAM UPDATE 
 Our junior school have now 
commenced Music Lessons each Monday 
throughout this semester.  

We are also introducing a choir and an 
ensemble for our Year 3 – 6 students who have 
a particular interest in further developing their 
skills over the next semester. Stay tuned! 
COVID PROTOCOL CHANGES 

As you would be aware, the Victorian 
Government recently announced changes to 
the pandemic orders at the end of last term. 

There is no longer a mandated 
vaccination requirement for staff working in 
mainstream schools effective from 11.59pm 
Friday 24 June. With almost 100% of school 
staff now vaccinated across Victoria, this will 
cause little change to our school. 

As part of the changes, parents and 
carers who have COVID-19 can transport their 
non-COVID-19 children via private vehicle to 
their primary or secondary school when an 
alternative person is not available to assist. 
This will include OSH Care and school holiday 
programs held on school grounds. This means 
that parents and carers will be able to leave 
COVID self-isolation to take their non-COVID-
19 child to school or school holiday programs 
via a private vehicle.  

The parent or carer must travel directly 
to and from the school only. They must remain 
in the vehicle at all times, unless it is 
reasonably necessary to leave the vehicle to 
walk the child to and from the entrance of the 
school safely. They must wear a face mask at 
all times. 
 Family members are asked to continue 
reporting positive COVID-19 cases to both the 
Department of Health and you must also let the 
school know if your child is a close contact. 
Students who are close contacts and want to 
attend should still take 5 RATs over 7 days and 
wear a face mask whilst indoors if they are 
aged 8 years or over. Please contact the school 
office if you require additional RAT’s to 
undertake this testing. 

Students should continue to stay home 
if they are unwell, even if they test negative on 
a RAT.  

RAT tests will be distributed 3 times 
throughout the term with all schools receiving 
the first delivery of Term 3 RATs by the end of 
week 3. 

Thank you to everyone for your ongoing 
support in keeping our school safe! 
TERM 3 ENTRY & EXIT TIMES 

Our House Team entry and exit times for 
Term 3 are rotating again for next term, with a 
slight change to dismissal times:  

o Entry -     Kelly – 8.30am 
Latrobe – 8.40am 
Bates – 8.50am 

o Exit -   Kelly – 3.20pm 
Latrobe – 3.25pm 
Bates – 3.30pm 

P & F MEETING 
 Our next P & F Meeting is next Tuesday, 
July 19 at 3.45pm in the school staffroom. 
Everyone is most welcome to attend! 
DISTRICT INDOOR TOURNAMENTS 

The Keon Park District Sports 
Association Round Robin Tournaments for 
Basketball will be held on August 5 for Year 3/4, 
and Friday August 12 for Year 5/6. 
Tournaments for Soccer will be held on August 
26 for Year 3/4, and Friday September 2 for 
Year 5/6. Team selection will take place over 
the coming weeks during Phys Ed sessions 
and also during lunchtime, weather permitting. 

Enjoy the week! 

 Kevin Burke 

PHRASE OF THE WEEK 

 Congratulations to everyone who 
found out that ‘down to the wire’ means 
‘running out of time’ or ‘a situation whose 
outcome is not decided until the very last 
minute’. 

Our phrase for this week is: 

‘walking on air’ 

Find out it’s meaning and see if you 
can add this phrase to your vocabulary over 
the next week. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYNzWrC-rRpll11wQVfYA1Q/featured
https://dhvicgovau.powerappsportals.com/rapid-antigen-test/
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